
Subject Resignation Update of Rachna Filling Station SW
From Rehana Mansha <rehanamansha494@gmail.com>
To hina.qureshi <hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org>, <hinaqureshi402@gmail.com>
Date 2022-11-10 05:48

Hello Ms. Hina,


It is hereby informed that Safety Warden Amman Afzal has resigned on prior notice by 31st October, therefore you requested to consider
this email as further HIRS record and start the recruitment process against this site.


Regards,
Rehana Mansha 


